
 
Home Economics 
Week 2/17/25-2/21/2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
This week the students in 5th and 6th hour will be learning about what it is to be a parent.  The 
students will have a baby doll which they will be responsible for and take care of all day and 
night for 3 days.  The students will care and treat the baby as if it was a real child.  There will be 
paperwork for them to complete and some will also need to be signed by their guardian.  I 
appreciate your support with this class activity. 
The 8th hour class will be learning about staying healthy and healthy habits.  Since I don’t have 
enough babies for all the classes to do the early childhood segment at the same time.  Next 
week the classes will switch assignments. 
I still need permission slips for some of my students to be able to participate in cooking activities 
and eating the food they make.  I need to know of any food allergies or sensitivities before 
planning foods to make.  Please have your student bring me this information as soon as 
possible. 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Hilborn 
Home Economics Teacher 
 


